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New Wound Care and Barrier Cream Formulary and Pilot Scheme for Care Homes in Weymouth and Portland
Dear Colleague,
The Joint Wound Formulary Working Group have recently been reviewing the products made available on the Dorset Formulary and as a result of this review, a new formulary has been devised and will be launched from 1st April 2018.  Along with the new product options, the formulary site will also have links to various resources including treatment pathways and best practice advice to help support the implementation of the new product choices.
The working group have also devised a pilot around the use of a “Skin Barrier and Wound Care Product Request Form” that is to be used in the Weymouth and Portland areas initially and depending on the success of the pilot, may then be rolled out Dorset wide. Please find attached a copy of the request form for your use during the pilot period which will run from 1st April to 31st October 2018, further copies can be downloaded from the Dorset CCG webpages http://www.dorsetccg.nhs.uk/Downloads/aboutus/medicines-management/Other%20Guidelines/Care%20home%20pilot%20form%20FINAL%202018.docx.
What do we need you to do?
To help make this trial a success we would like you to use this form to request ALL wound care and barrier cream preparations needed for your patients. Please indicate on the form the size of the dressings you require and the quantity that is needed.  The forms should then be submitted to the surgery as per your usual process for submitting requests i.e. either by hand or via fax.  When the request is received, the prescriptions will be generated in the usual way ready for you to collect / your nominated pharmacy to collect.  
The form is designed to support formulary adherence and so only formulary product options are available for you to select.  Any requests made for items outside of the form will be declined by the practice in the first instance and may require a further consultation with the GP to establish the clinical need behind a non-formulary choice.  Any request made in other ways i.e. patient repeat slips, MARR charts, slips of paper or telephone requests will not be permitted during the trial period.
Please can you ensure you pass this message to the relevant team members responsible for the re-ordering of medication for your service users and ensure that the forms are readily available for staff to use.  If your medication is provided by a local pharmacy, please could you also ensure you inform them what they need to do on your behalf in order to accurately order the wound care and barrier products that you need. The Local Pharmaceutical Committee have also been asked to inform all pharmacies in the Weymouth and Portland area of the trial, the new formulary and supply an electronic copy of the order form.
To access the Dorset Formulary visit www.dorsetformulary.nhs.uk.  A mobile app is now available to download on your smart phone device through either the “App Store” for iPhone users or the “Play Store” for Android users by searching for “Netformulary”.
 
